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Gordon Hall, Room 425 

Queen’s University 

Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6 

Tel 613-533-6100 

Fax 613-533-6015 
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To:  Georgina Moore,  

Secretary of Senate 

From:  Brenda Brouwer 

 Vice-Provost and Dean 

School of Graduate Studies 

Date: October 25, 2011 

Re: Report to Senate – School of Graduate Studies Orientation Activities 

 

The School of Graduate Studies’ orientation activities serve to welcome new and returning 

students to programs in all disciplines and provide information about services and resources 

available at Queen’s and in the Kingston Community. The events are intended to complement 

Kingston, Student Alumni Association and the Centre for Teaching and Learning among many 

others.  

This event has proven very successful each year. Over 700 students attended the event.  

We are also grateful to the Principal who came to the event and offered a special welcome to our 

graduate students.  Other speakers included Dr. Brenda Brouwer, Vice-Provost and Dean of the 

School of Graduate Studies and Ms. Anne Tierney, Associate Vice-Principal and Dean of 

Student Affairs. 
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Supporting Diversity and Inclusivity at Queen’s 
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